
Sixteen New Nurses Graduate
Sixteen nursing students from Clark College’s nursing program
gathered with their loved ones on March 19 in the Gaiser
Student  Center  to  celebrate  their  graduation  at  the
traditional  pinning  ceremony.

Mission Possible
Engineering students test their “Project Artemis Challenge”
rovers in the STEM building’s Drop Tower to finish out winter
term.

Winter  Phi  Theta  Kappa
Induction
Congratulations to the 23 Clark College honors students who
became members of Alpha Sigma Phi, the college’s chapter of
Phi Theta Kappa (PTK) during this winter term.
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Clark Freshman Wins Award
Mia Beightol earned NWAC Runner of the Year after finishing
first in her 3K run at the Fall 2024 Women’s Cross-Country
Championships.

Winter  Students  of  Color
Luncheon
Chishayla Kimmons took center stage at the Winter Students of
Color  Luncheon  on  February  6  to  share  her  story  of
perseverance,  purpose,  and  resilience.

Exploring  Technology  and
Engineering Careers
At  the  Career  Connect  on  February  4  in  Cannell  Library,
students pursuing engineering and technology career paths had
opportunities to meet with industry professionals and explore
their career options.
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NERD Girls and GEEKS Gather
in Experiment Social
The NERD Girls and GEEKs, an ASCC student program, hosted an
“experiment  social”  on  Tuesday,  January  28  in  the  STEM
Building Collaboratorium.

MESA’s Fall Travels
MESA  provided  opportunities  for  students  to  network  at
conferences, transfer fairs, internship information sessions
and workshops.

Student Artist Recognized by
Phi Theta Kappa
Student Beheshta Eqbali, a member of Clark’s Phi Theta Kappa
honors  society,  has  been  named  a  PTK  Visual  Arts  Award
recipient for her painting Afghan Girl.
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The Iceberg Release Party
The Comic Club of Clark College hosted the highly anticipated
release party for the sixth edition of The Iceberg annual
comic anthology on December 5 in PUB 161.
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